
Christmas Lunch 

Friday 14th December 2018 

All orders must be in for Wednesday next 

week. 

If the children wish to do so they may wear a 

Christmas jumper on that day. 

 

Christmas Performances 

Nursery, Reception, and Year 1 

“A King is Born” 

Wednesday 19th December 2018 

9.30am 

 
Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 

“Lights Camel Action” 

It’s Strictly the Nativity 

Wednesday 19th December 2018  

1.30pm and  

Thursday 20th December 2018 

6.00pm 

 

Tickets – limited to 2 per child available from 

the office from Monday 26th November.  

 

23rd November 2018 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  This Week’s Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

Children In Need 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our 

cupcake day last Friday for Children in Need. 

The children had a great day and we raised the 

brilliant sum of £230.00 which has been sent to 

the appeal.   

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Pantomime 

 

On Wednesday 12th December we are 

taking the whole school, including Nursery 

children to see Aladdin at Westerhope. 

Further details will be issued in a letter. 

 


